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As an American citizens i was born with the right to hold arms and those rights are 

not to be infringed upon. Any alterations to the 2nd ammendment is an infringement. 

Oregon has doubled down on being a sanctuary state so it's important now more 

than ever before in history that law abiding citizens of this state have the right to 

possess weapons so we can protect our families and property. Criminals are flocking 

to Oregon because they know they have protection here, the law abiding citizens now 

feel less safe and protected, so restricting our gun rights is not an option. 


